February 14, 2023

Dear Patron and Friends of Washington Community Theatre, Inc:

Washington Community Theatre is proud to present our 2023 season to you! Our first production will be **"Kiss Me, Kate!"** at the Main Pavilion of Washington Park, June 20 through June 25. The season will continue with our Fall production of **"The Drowsy Chaperone"** November 3 through 5 and November 10 through November 12 at 19 North on Main Street in Washington.

Are you a returning patron or interested in becoming a patron? There are some great benefits available. For this season, we are asking for a patron donation of \$125. For each donation, patrons will receive four premiere seating tickets that can be used to attend either of our season productions and your name will be listed in each of the programs.

This year you have two options for becoming a patron. You can visit our website at washingtoncommunitytheatre.org and use your credit card or bank card to order online. You also have the option of mailing in your order with the attached form and a check.

To be certain your name is listed in our program, it is important that your check be received no later than **May 15**, **2023** (printer's deadline). Please make sure your check is made to **Washington Community Theatre**, **Inc.** and mailed, along with the patron form, to

Washington Community Theatre, Inc. P.O. Box 994 Washington,PA 15301

Once your payment or online order has been received, we will send you your exclusive patron ticket code so you can reserve your tickets online. This will ensure that your premiere patron seats are reserved for you. If you prefer to not reserve your tickets online, you can bring your patron letter that evening and we will do our best to hold patron seats for 30 minutes prior to curtain.

We are extremely excited to once again offer live theatre to our loyal patrons and the community of Washington County. We hope that you will join us and help celebrate our return to the stage by becoming a patron. Your support of Washington Community Theatre is very much appreciated; Thank you!

Sincerely,

Patricia B. Thompson, Patron Chairperson Jeff Zollars, President Nikki Popielarcheck, Producer Megan Lynne Faust, Fundraising Chair



PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM WITH YOUR PAYMENT

Name:
Email:
Address:
How would you like to be listed in the program?